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Patrick Carney

From: BHS Administration <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 8:21 AM
To: Patrick Carney
Subject: Sprinkler Malfunction on Campus

  

CAUTION:    This email originated from outside of the organization.   Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please report suspicious or potentially dangerous emails using the "Phish 
Alert Button".  

  

Good morning.  Overnight Beachside High School experienced a malfunction in our sprinkler 
system.  Several areas in building four have been affected.  While the district is working to assess the 
impact, we will be relocating many classrooms to unaffected areas.  We appreciate your understanding 
as we work to return to normal operating procedures as soon as possible. 

Please monitor your email through the day for updates. 
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